
 
 

CITY OF STATESBORO 
CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 07, 2011 

A work session of the Statesboro City Council was held on September 7, 2011 at 10:40 a.m. in 
the Council Chambers at City Hall.  Present were Mayor Joe Brannen and Council Members:   
Tommy Blitch and Travis Chance. Absent were Council Members: Will Britt, John Riggs and 
Gary Lewis. Also present were City Manager Frank Parker and City Clerk Sue Starling.  
 
 
Topic of Discussion: 

a) Recommended changes to the Solid Waste Ordinance 

 

City Engineer Robert Cheshire, Senior Assistant City Engineer Jason Boyles updated Council on 
the proposed changes concerning the Solid Waste Ordinance. Most of the changes discussed 
would be to delete some of the outdated language. Other areas would include enforcing the 
Ordinances as they were written; such as property owners would be responsible for paying 
dumpster fees for their rental property. 

 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:00 P.M. 
 

There was no action taken at this meeting. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


